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HJR 3 is a terrible bill. This bill will heavily restrict ballot measures that are offered to 

the people of Oregon. We need more direct democracy not less. Let the people of 

Oregon participate more directly in their own government. Oppose HJR 11 as 

undemocratic and an attempts to strip away agency from the people of Oregon. 


